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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  Allendale Charter Township Planning Commission  
From:  Gregory L. Ransford, MPA 

Date:  September 9, 2024 
Re:  Draft Town Center Concept – Expiration of Comments 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
As you know, the Allendale Charter Township Board of Trustees recently authorized the 2024 
Allendale Charter Township Master Plan (Town Center) for distribution to surrounding 
municipalities, utility companies, and other relevant parties. The expiration of the required 
63-day comment period occurred on September 3, 2024. No comments were received.  
 
Following the conclusion of this comment period, the Planning Commission shall hold a public 
hearing on the draft Plan. While the Planning Commission may make changes to the draft Plan 
prior to said hearing, we are prepared to schedule the hearing at your direction when you are 
ready, if no changes are necessary.   
 
The Town Center concept is scheduled for your September 16, 2024 meeting. If you have any 
questions, please let us know. 
 
GLR 
Planner 
 
cc: Adam Elenbaas, Supervisor 
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